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ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY WOBURN HOUSE, 
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ee Sree; Mnemoe LONDON, W.C.1. 
Cables: | UsyNAGocus, LONDON 

30th January, 1969. 

Dear Rabbi Lamn, 

The Chief Rabbi has asked the Publications Committee 
of the United Synagogue to have a small book prepared 
dealing with Judaism and directed primarily to Jewish 
students. The Committee agrees that this would meet a 
very real and pressing need in our community. The 
length comtemplated is something between 60,000 and 
84000 words, The book would have to deal with what is 
commonly referred to as the "theology" of Judaism, and 
to some extent also with the attitude of Judaism to 
international problems, and issues raised by medical 
advances, as well as the practices, 

I am writing to enquire whether you would, in 
principle, be prepared to undertake such work for us, 
in which case we could discuss the terms on which it 
would be done, 

If you do not feel that you could undertake the 
work for us, I should be much obliged if you could suggest 
someone else suitable who might be willing to do so; I 
hesitate to trouble you, but in that event it would 
greatly help us if you were able to sound out the 
individual concerned, 

Failing all elsé, is there any material published 
in America which we could use here? 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

fame 
Chairman, 

Publications Committee. 

Rabbi N. Lamn, 
c/o Jewish Centre, 
131, West 86th Street, 
New York City, 24, 
U.S Ae 
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